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Paul Strong, 7 Carissa Court 
Mr. Strong stated that he and his wife moved to Cape Charles about a year and a half 
ago after building a home here, retired here and now lived here full time and planned to 
live here the rest of their lives and added that they loved the Town. Mr. Strong stated 
that he had talked to many people in Town about the issues of Cape Charles, the old 
high school and the community center and had also read the letter in the Eastern Shore 
News by John Burdiss and the more recent letter by Ms. Southern which was published 
yesterday. Mr. Strong stated that he thought Mr. Burdiss, in particular, summarized the 
issues very well relative to the proposed sale of the high school and he agreed 
completely with Mr. Burdiss’ conclusions. 


